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Name

Items

Research theme in an
undergraduate/graduate
program

Reasons for applying to the lab

understanding over the
information to study in Japan

1. Personality High 5--------- 4--------- 3--------- 2--------- 1 Low

2. Motivation and passion High 5--------- 4--------- 3--------- 2--------- 1 Low

High 5--------- 4--------- 3--------- 2--------- 1 Low

High 5--------- 4--------- 3--------- 2--------- 1 Low

5. Future potential High 5--------- 4--------- 3--------- 2--------- 1 Low

Overall Judgement

Selection committee members' names

Date:

University Name

Points Comments
- Strong subjects
- Level of understanding of
the research
- Originality
- Ability to plan the
experiments and solve
problems
- Connection between the
present supervisor and
preferred supervisor (
research collaborator, met at
an academic conference, etc.)
- Reffered to papers or heard
lectures of preferred
supervisor

- Consistency between the
preferred research theme and
preferred lab that the
applicant is applying to
- Understanding of the
application guidelines (for
int'l research student and
master's) and details
(examination subjects, TOEFL,
GRE scores and referred to
past exams )

Overall Comments Total Score

3. Ability of self-expression
and logicality

4. Academic knowledge and
skills
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